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FW: Docket #20240032-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/12/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 08985-2024 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in docket 20240032. 

Thank you. 

From: Captains Bungalow <captainsbungalow@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:29 AM 

To: Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner, 

I am writing this letter to inform you that the vast majority of homeowners, as well as myself, on Little 
Gasparilla Island Florida oppose the sewer system. 
I am an owner of 8484 Grande Ave. on LGI. 
For every major storm that hits our coastline there is always a sewer line release, and thousands of gallons of 
raw sewage go into our local waters. In this last storm, "Debbie", Boca Grande had a major spill and 
didn't notify anyone for weeks after. Before that Sarasota and Venice had spills this summer. 
It is the belief of almost all homeowners on LGI that Jack Boyer, owner of Environmental Utilities, is overly 
greedy and he wished to force customers to go broke paying his hefty sewer bills, He has already proven that 
with his horrible water utility. Customers on LGI pay double the price for water. Mr. Boyer somehow has been 
able to fool our Charlotte county commissioners into taking his side with this. He doesn't care about 
our environment, he is just trying to get richer. It's just wrong. 
You are our only hope ! Please tell Greedy Mr. Boyer that his sewer system is not for Little Gasparilla Island. 

Thank you for your considerations, 
Greg Adams 
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